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This was an initial visit to the Infant School with both Heads to be up-dated on the Blossom 

Curriculum.  Although both were unavoidably detained Mrs. Card took me around the school 

and gave me an outline of the planned collective worship: Monday-Clergy, Tuesday-Teachers, 

Wednesday-singing, Thursday-signing and Friday-celebration. 

The Christian ethos was evident all over the school.  Loved the idea of the hearts scattered 

around the school for the children to find.  The board in the hall showed various Articles from 

UNCRC urging children to the ‘the best they can be’ and reminding them that each child has 

this opportunity.  I could see the ‘prayer tables’ in each classroom were used.  I also liked the 

idea of children being asked ‘What would Jesus do’ in various situations. 

Later I met with both Heads and we talked through the curriculum.  It will be hard to monitor 

spirituality as I see RE as being more than just learning Bible stories and ticking boxes.   

Didn’t get a chance to talk to children on this visit as they were busy with lessons but will make 

sure I arrange next visit to have time to talk with them. 


